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Dear Dr. Zhang, 
 
 
Thank you very much for your interest in our research and I feel that your background can fit 
nicely within our research group. This serves as an Invitation Letter for you to work in our 
research laboratory as a post-doctoral researcher at the University of Waterloo, Canada from 
February 20, 2019 to February 19, 2021. Since your arrival, you will stay in my lab for two 
full years. While you are at the University of Waterloo, you will be given a title of Postdoctoral 
Research Fellow and be involved in various projects in our laboratory related to DNA, 
nanoparticles and their biological science and engineering applications. You will have access 
to the facilities in Department of Chemistry and Waterloo Institute for Nanotechnology. 
 
It is understood that you will be visiting Waterloo for 2 years. You will be responsible for all costs 
associated with your visit and will be required to cover the cost of comprehensive medical 
insurance for the duration of your stay. All the expenses related to experiments in the lab will be 
covered by my research grants. 
 
We look forward to your visit and expect that you, Fuzhou University and University of Waterloo 
will benefit significantly from the collaboration. Please tell me if there are ways I can be of 
further assistance. 
 
We look forward to your visit at Waterloo soon! 
 
 
With best regards, 
 
 

 
 
Juewen Liu 
Professor of Chemistry 
 


